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September 16, 2019

VIA EMAIL ONLY

Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
Los Angeles City Council 
City Hall, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: Case Nos. CF 19-0825 (Case No. CPC-2016-4888-TDR-SN-MCUP-SPR)

Honorable Councilmembers:

This firm represents 926 James M. Wood Boulevard, LLC (“926”). 926 previously 
raised concerns in connection with the Environmental Impact Report (“EIR”) for the Olympia 
Project as set forth in the above referenced Council Files. Any and all concerns raised by 926, 
including with the EIR have been completely resolved.

Additionally, 926 supports the Olympia Project, as currently proposed by the Applicant, 
without any reservations.
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